

WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD

10/24/2018 7:30 PM | Senior Center

In Attendance

Greg Fath, , Marc Rossi, Jim Usilton, George Eggers, Stephanie Chambers, Paul Smith, Jim Hinkle, Dennis Coyle,,

Approval of Minutes

The October minutes were made available to the attendees through emails/paper copies. Motion to accept minutes (Greg), Seconded (Steph) and Passed.

Program Update

Current number as of October 22th - 841

Registration will run until October 31st and we will extend sign-ups through Sunday November 4th. After that time a late fee will be issued and no guarantee of placement

Travel teams were posted and practices to start in November

Chestnut Ridge – Lisa Collins contacted Jim Barnes and he stated that we should be safe to schedule games beginning in January

Finances/Scholarships

The Booster Club and Trust Account finances were distributed by Greg Fath.

According to their records, MBM has notified us that they undercharged us for the 2016-17. Greg will notify Matt of the discrepancy.

Referee

Steve will hold Referee Clinics at the end of October and beginning of November.

League Reports

Boys Travel - There is a coaches meeting with Baseline Hoops on October 29th.

Jim made the motion to purchase polo shirts (Under \$20) for the Travel coaches, Stephanie seconded the motion, All in Favor.

Boys Intramural –Paul needs a list of volunteers. Dennis has all of his league coordinators. All coaches and assistants need to be Megan Law certified to sit on the bench.

Girls Travel - No issues

Girls Intramural - No issues

Next Meeting: November 28, 2018 Senior Center